
 

  

 

Eco-Schools Meeting: Minutes  
27.03.18   All Eco Reps  

Attendees: Mrs Orley , Mrs Ashton and the Eco schools team.  

Minutes:   

-Eco reps discussed walking at lunchtimes to earn another walk to school 

badge. Idea- children who would like to earn another badge could walk in 

the ball park (as a class or year group) with the eco reps, Mrs Orley and 

Mrs Ashton. Eco reps to find out if classes would be interested – more 

information to follow.  

-Eco competition – Eco reps to create competition posters after half 

term to promote competition. Design a safety/environmental sign for the 

school carpark. The winning sign will be created and put up in the carpark. 

- Eco reps to discuss with classes about their class planters so we can 

allocate them or where they would prefer to plant. Possible Whittaker 

Moss in Bloom competition. 

-Priced up litter pickers for possible ‘Green Team’.  

 

Next meeting and things to consider: Continue to discuss environmental 

review, Interview caretaker about litter and the school cooks about 

waste, speak to gardening club about their visits to the allotments. Start 

a gardening and growing campaign – ask classes what they hope to grow 

and create a list.  

 


